
First meeting April 27 at the Buckhorn Community Centre     

at 7pm. Mr. Greg Ingram, Superintendent of  the Pine Ridge 

District School Board will be speaking about the                              

future of  Lakefield High School (Fact or Fiction) 

This committee is open to residents on both sides of the bridge. 

Memberships are $20 pp or family and you may sign up at this meeting if you choose. 

We encourage everyone to attend this meeting and learn ways we can benefit our community.               

Nominations for a vice-chair are still being sought. 

 

Initiatives to begin with: 

TRENT CANAL  

Encourage the ongoing progress                                                         

for complete restoration of  hours 

FUTURE OF THE LAKEFIELD HIGH SCHOOL 

What is our role and what are the facts                                              

surrounding this review 

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT PLAN (CIP) 

What is it and how can it benefit us? 
 

For information call Mike 705-657-3928 or                                     

Janet 705-657-2225 

www.buckhornratepayers.ca 


